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Public Serbice Commission

November 24, 1998

S. Ray Gill, Esquire VIA CERTIFIED MAIL ]

613 Font King Street

Ocala, Florida 34471 T@oc00

Re:  Docket No. 961015-WS - Application for transfer of Certificates Nos. 378-W and
325-S in Marion County to Civic Association of Rio Vista Utilities, Inc. by Astor

West, Inc.

Dear Mr. Gill:

Because you have failed to respond to certified letters from the Division of Water und
Wastewater, this matter has been transferred to the Flonda Public Service Commission’s Division
of Legal Services. Please note, that on May 21, 1997, the Florida Public Service Commussion
issued Order No. PSC-97-0583-FOF-WS, in the above-referenced docket, approving the transfer
of Astor West, Inc., lo the Civic Association of Rio Vista Utilities, Inc. By that same order, the
Commission stated:

... the seller will be responsible for any regulatory assessment fees owed through July 31,
1996, and the buyer will be responsible from August 1, 1996 through the date the
certificates are canceled.

To date, Astor West has not paid the regulatory assessment fees for 1996, The estimate
amounts, through November 30, 1998 are listed below:
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Astor West, Inc.
Page 2 .
November 24, 1998

Please submit payment in the amount of $1,712.62 payable to the Flonda Public Service
Commission. Payment should be mailed with a copy of this letter by December 14, 1998, to the
Division of Administration, Bureau of Fiscal Services, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850, Attention: Evelyn Sewell.

If payment is not received by December 14, 1998, the Commission will refer this matter to
the Comptroller’s Office for further collection efforts. If you have any questions, please contact me
at (850) 413-6185.

Sincerely, 4 =
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Cleveland Ferguson I
Staff Attomey
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cc:  Division of Records and Reporting
Division of Water and Wastewater (Chase)
Division of Administration (Sewell, Knight)
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